
 
 
 

AAC Board of Directors – Meeting Highlights (unofficial) 
 

 
Highlights of the AAC Board meeting held on Thursday, April 11, 2019. 
 
 

1. A Judge from BC VI Region is being sought to act as a regional representative on 
the Judges Standing Advisory Committee (JSAC).  If you are interested please 
contact the AAC Admin (ADMIN@AAC.CA). 

2. The 2019 AGM that was scheduled for April 14, 2019 in conjunction with the 
CODAC trial in BC was cancelled as the required quorum of AAC’s voting 
members needed to start the meeting was not going to be available. 

 

     The AGM will be rescheduled for June 7, 2019 in conjunction with the combined 
BC Mainland, BC Vancouver Island and Yukon Regional Championships at 
Thunderbird Equestrian Show Park, Langley, BC.  The Meeting will start at 5:00pm 
on the patio in front of the volunteer building. 

 
3. Rule Changes or Clarifications 

 Addition of terms outlining that the facility being used for a Regional event 
will agree to permit all competitors to participate unless there is a legally 
binding reason which prevents them from doing so as the principle intent 
is that AAC Regionals are inclusive events open to all competitors and dogs 
who are eligible to compete in AAC events.  Section 2.2.3 Terms for Facility 
Rental and Use for AAC Regional to be added to the Regional 
Championship Rules & Regulations.  Effective:  April 11, 2019.   

 Definition for loitering to be added to the Judges Handbook from the AAC 
Rulebook section 3.6.7.1.  

  
 

 

The next Board meeting is scheduled for Thursday, May 16, 2019. 


